
Telecom Industry and associates: 

We will be collecting whole Fiber Optic Cable (FOC) in July. This material will be going 

to our Recycling Processor (location and name of Processor(s) is not yet being 

announced). There are a few more FOC materials to be tested, but all is going well. 

This is a proprietary process. 

The purpose of this memo is to request if you have interest in this program and, if 

so, what are your expected quantities or volumes. Our Processor has limited 

capacity. Once that capacity is reached we will not be able to accept more materials 

until our facility completes expansion or a new plant is built. 

Early approvals have been shown that we can accept materials on Reels/in 

Boxes/Hand Coiled on pallets/Bales/and Roll-offs bins). 

IMPORTANT: No one in the US or Canada is doing this today. If by chance any of this 

material is being collected for you today, your processor may be extracting the 

higher quality materials from your shipments and landfilling the remains. We offer 

Certificates of Destruction and/or Certificates of Recycling. 

One of our Recycle Processors is manufacturing products that would be useful in 

your industry. 

MORE:  
✓ Would this information be of interest to your Management; your Board; or to 

the Local Communities you serve? 
✓ Does this opportunity play into any of your Market or Sales plans? 
✓ Or, does this concept just strike a Moral cord to you? 

Question- what does your contractor do with the scrap materials left-over from your 

projects? 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

(see more info at our website -Loading Dock 4 tab) 
http://ld4recycle.com/fiber-optic-cable/ 
 
Steve Maginnis 
LD4Recycle/CommuniCom 
www.LD4Recycle.com 
sm@LD4Recycle 
803.371.5436 
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